
September 23, 1986

Docket No. 50-410

Mr. C. V. Mangan, Senior Vice President
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Dear Mr. Mangan:

DI I BUT ION:
c et o. 0-410

NRC PDR

Local PDR
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MHaughey
EHylton
RBernero
Attorney, OGC

JPartlow
EJordan
BGrimes ACRS (10)

Subject: Niagara Mohawk's Letter of September 18, 1986, Concerning
Categorization of NRC's Response to SER Comments

On September 18, 1986, you submitted a letter categorizing NRC responses

(in letters dated September 3, 1986, and September 6, 1986) to Niagara Mohawk

comments to the SER and Supplements 1 and 2 submitted July 16, 1986. The

enclosure to this letter contains our comments on your September 18, 1986,

letter.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page

/S/
Mary F. Haughey, Project Manager
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
Division of BWR Licensing
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Mr. C. V. Mangan
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station
Unit 2

CC:
Mr. Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esq.
Conner 5 Wetterhahn
Suite 1050
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Richard Goldsmith
Syracuse University
College of Law
E. I. White Hall Campus
Svracuse, New York 12223

Ezra I. Bialik
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Bureau
New York State Department of Law
2 World Trade Center
New York, New York 10047

4

Resident Inspector
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Power Station
P. 0. Box 99
Lycoming, New York 13093

Mr. John W. Keib, Esq.
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Mr. James Linville
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Norman Rademacher, Licensing
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Don Hill
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
Suite 550
4520 East West Highway
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Regional Administrator, Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. Paul D. Eddy
New York State Public Serice

Commission
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station-

Unit II,
P.O. Box 63
Lycoming, New York 13093
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ENCLOSURE

Cateaor I:
Section II, item 11 is listed as a Category I item. This is partially correct.
However, the comments on paqe 6 of NMPC's letter of July 16, 1986, relating to
makeup water from the cooling water system was noted in our letter of
September 3, 1986, as being unclear and needing additional information. Addi-
tional information'was provided in NMPC's letter of September 12, 1986, and is
under review.

Cateaorv II:
The following issues listed in Category II do not fit the description of
Category II.
Items 15, 49, 69, 81, 87, 109, and 131 are open items which require, to close,
either additional justification, corrected references, or a statement that the
original NMPC statement was incorrect.

Item 89 does not fit Category II exactly but a statement by NMPC that the
original comment is being withdrawn will be sufficient to close this issue.

Item 147 will be revised in a future SER supplement to indicate the correct
values, not the ones in NMPC's comment.

Items 151 and 154 were revised in Supplement 1 to the SER.

Cateaor IV:

The comment stating 123 is partially in Category IV is not understood; nor has
additional information been provided as indicated.

~CV:
Section II, items 156-159 were provided in our letter of 9/18/86.
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